Scearce, Lynn

From: Scearce, Lynn

Sent: Monday, August 01, 2011 2:45 PM

To: Rustin, Jeff; Parker, Wanda; laxmana_tallam@doh.state.fl.us; dee_morse@nps.gov,
john_bunyak@nps.gov

Cc: Wong, Robert; Holtom, Jonathan; Scearce, Lynn; Friday, Barbara

Subject: Martin Power Plant - New Application (No: 0850001-026-AC)

A new Permit Application has been received at FLL Department of Environmental Protection Div. of Air
Resource Management and is currently under review and can be viewed at
http://appprod.dep.state.fl.us/air/emission/apds/default.asp

ARMS PA Project ID: 0850001-026-AC
Facility Name: Martin Power Plant
Florida County: Palm Beach
To improve performance of existing gas turbines
Project Description: associated w/ Units 8A, 8B, and 8D at the Martin

Plant w/ GE 7FA.04 components
Permit Application Processor: [Robert Wong

Processor Phone: (850) 717-9036
Processor Email Address: Robert. Wong(@dep.state.fl.us
Received in-house: 8/1/11

Please direct any questions regarding this permit application to the permit application processor. If you have
any problems accessing these documents please let me know.

Thanks,

Regards,

Lynn Scearce -

Office of Permitting and Compliance (OPC)
Division of Air Resources Management
850-717-9025

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Herschel T. Vinyard Jr.
is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please take a few
minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank
you in advance for completing the survey.




